
Joliet Township High School 

Joliet, Illinois 
 

 
 

 PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Joliet Township High School District 204 announces Public Hearing to be held on 

June 21, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing will take place in the Board Room at the 

District Administrative Center, 300 Caterpillar Drive, Joliet, Illinois.  The purpose of 

the public hearing, which is required by the Illinois State Board of Education, is to 

notify intent to: 

 

• Adopt e-learning days in lieu of emergency days. 

• E-learning days not to exceed the number of emergency days in the approved 

calendar. 

• The e-learning term will be for three school calendar years. 


